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SR 597 (Dale Mabry Highway) Repaving from Fletcher Avenue to Van Dyke Road
440253-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Completed
Limits from north of

Fletcher Avenue
to south of Van
Dyke Road

Project Start August 4, 2022
Length 4.3 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

SR 597
Construction
Cost

$8.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2023

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Friday, July 21, 2023. 

This project repaved Dale Mabry Highway (SR 597) between Fletcher
Avenue and Van Dyke Road in Hillsborough County.

Other improvements included replacing the traffic signal at Bearss
Avenue. 

Construction activities were completed during summer of 2023.

*Construction cost includes original construction contract amount
plus approved contract changes. It does not include inspection
oversite.


